Mildura RSL again hosted our lunch on Tuesday 17th March where we hosted 11 Members and partners. As usual we enjoyed the company of all present and the now familiar banter and stories were shared.
The meal was, as always, generous in supply and quantity along with the friendly and very capable staff service.
[bookmark: _GoBack]During our general discussion we noted the concerns from some as to the impact that may relate to the Coronavirus situation and our Secretary, Ian, inform us that all will be done to provide as much information and assistance as we can. 
